JUDSON AND BROWN ELEMENTARY

PTA Association Minutes

5/25//21 @ 6:18 Association Meeting called to order by Erica Bernstein

Members in Attendance via Google Meet: 14

Approval of Minutes

• Minutes approved from Meeting on 4/27/21 by Jen Gibson and Shea Abel

President's Report: Erica Bernstein

- Summer grab bag for each student that can be distributed on the 9th for the DL kids and teachers can distribute for the in person kids the last week of school.
- 5th grade promotion: PTA will put up some decorations. 2 photo booth decorations. Decoration Committee: Jen, Marla, Kelsey, Revay...
- Teacher appreciation went well. Teacher reimbursements are being distributed.
- Will not need to have a meeting on June 8th.
- Thank you Jen for ALL you have done!
- Mr. Fred is going to make a banner for us for 5th grade promotion.

Vice President's Report: Shea Abel

N/A

Treasurer's Report: Lynette MacKay

- Balance \$ 7,515.43
- Approval for the end of the year gift for the final grab and go. Approx. \$550.00
- Shae and Rebecca Approved with treasurer report.

Membership Report: Coral Prendergast and Marla Lane

- Scholarships: 30 essays were given and 4 graduating seniors were chosen.
- \$1,100 were credited from last year because they didn't pick them up. Will make sure the school counselors call and make sure they pick the checks up.
 - Ben Bobin from Citrus
 - o Jason Saundermen from Rev
 - o Ryan Zander

Principal's Report: Todd Rossi

- 5th Grade Promotion: June 10th in the morning. Registration list given. Will have 3 different times. Tradition is that they leave after the promotion is done. It will be outside in the back of the MPR. Will enter through the bike area and exit near the bus loop. Will provide a certificate of completion.
- Garner Holt Virtual Field Trip. June 1st -3rd. Will be different days for grade levels. Will be a live field trip.
- June 4th will be a distance learning day.
- June 9th will be a return for distance learning all chrome books and school supplies.
- In person students, both AM and PM, will come in the morning June 10th and school is over at 10:05 AM for the summer.

Teacher's Report: Camille Dahnke

• Year full of challenges and very proud of the families supporting the students.

- Teacher's appreciation was amazing. Helped rebuild the community.
- Ms. Maloney is retiring after 32 years and Mr. Caryoza after 34 years

Parliamentarian Report: Jen Gibson

• E-Bylaws were approved. We need to advertise for 30 days and have a meeting to approve them. Membership will now be \$12.

Historian Report: Rebecca Sjowall

• N/A

Fundraising Report: Kelsey Jannelli

- We raised \$600 for the school at the Shakey's Fundraiser!
- Go Fund Me: concerns raised for health concerns with the pie in the face game and not a good time due to the pandemic. Will look into different venues for next year.
- Promote a beginning of the year restaurant fundraiser.

New Business/Miscellaneous

- Kyle: Summer Virtual Book Fair will be June 1st thru the 23rd. 25% will go back to the school. Gran and Go bags to get the flyer.
- Jen Ronn will be a new 3rd grade teacher
- 4th grade team will remain the same and temporary 3rd grade teacher will be Heidi Jones
- Remaining position will be a half time kindergarten teacher.

Next Meeting

• See you Next Year!!!

End Time @ 7:07 PM